
WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Shepparton Water Services Committee 

MEETING DATE 14/05/2019 

WSC ATTENDEES 
Craig Reynolds (Chair), Kevin Minogue (D/Chair), John 
Horder, Tom Sexton, Rod Squires, David Woodhouse, Alan 
Strang. 

GMW ATTENDEES 
David Irvine (Customer Service Manager), Greg Shannon 
(Regional Customer Service Manager), Mark Bailey (Head of 
Water Resources) 

APOLOGIES Rabi Maskey, Peter Clydesdale, Ross Heywood, Ashley Galt 

 
Main Topics Discussed 

Water Losses & Tagged Trading - Mark Bailey 

• Provided insight into the current perceptions of tagged trading between 
GMW and LMW. 

• Explained that Goulburn-Murray Water (GMW) do not currently have a 
position on this matter. 

• Presented the loss allowance of GMW, which showed the comparison of 
the old projection/budget against the new projection and the actual figures. 
This information was deemed highly important to the WSC members. 
 

Channel by Channel update - Greg Shannon 

• Provided an update on the channel-by-channel review; this resulted in a 
general discussion on how GMW plan on moving forward once the approval 
process is complete. 
 

Managers Report - David Irvine 

• Provided an update on what is happening around the Shepparton Irrigation 
area and the Tungamah pipeline. 
 

 

 

 


